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Important Notice 
The Depository Trust Company 

 

DTCC Public (White) 

B #: 14084-20 

Date: October 8, 2020 

To: All Clients 

Category: Clearance and Settlement 

From: Product Management 

Attention: Managing Director, Operations Manager, Cashier, Network Engineer 

Subject: Decommission of HTTP for PBS and Settlement Web Access 

Important Notice B#13777-20 announced the Depository Trust and Clearing Corporation’s 
(DTCC) plan to retire support for HTTP (port 80) access to the Participant Browser Service 
(PBS) and the Settlement Web on September 12, 2020.  This change was temporarily delayed 
to provide clients additional time to access PBS and the Settlement Web user interfaces over 
HTTPS (port 443). DTCC now plans to go forward with the change on Saturday, October 17, 
2020.  Questions about this notice should be directed to the SCCP Connectivity team at  
sccp@dtcc.com or the Client Contact Center at (888)382-2721, options 1, 1.   
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